
You can contact our research lab to receive additional information or to be included in the study at: 

(713) 743-8653 or at duallab@central.uh.edu 




The University of Houston Committee for the Protection of Human Subjects has reviewed this project. 


(713) 743-9204


Contact Information


Did you grow up in a Spanish-English bilingual context?

Researchers at the University of Houston are trying to learn more about:

•  Factors that impact language proficiency in college students who grew up exposed to 

Spanish and English

 
We invite you to participate in this study if you are a college student that:


•  Grew up exposed to Spanish and English

•  Have attended Elementary school and higher within the United States 

•  Are at least 18 years of age


What is involved?

We will invite you to participate in 2 activities for approximately 60 minutes total:

•  First, an online survey will inquire about language development and proficiency and 

general background information related to language which will take approximately 15 
minutes and will be administered through a link to Google Forms via email.


•  Second, an in-person interview will be set up after completion of the online survey 
at an on-campus location (CRS building West Wing) that will take approximately 45 
minutes.


 
Participants who complete both surveys will receive a $20 Amazon gift card.


Growing Up in a Bilingual Context



